> Let’s Grow Together!



Gardening Gives Hope

Committed to Community,
Everyone Needs a Hand




In 2020,
SJCG formed with
like-minded mentors and
volunteers to maintain a new site
opportunity as a "goodwill garden"
accessible to the midtown community.
The Hamilton Henderson Memorial Garden,
located at the Wyeth Tootle Mansion, has
served three summer seasons of free veggies
to those who come to pick at their
leisure. This garden boasts a
wide variety of produce.
Come see for
yourself!

Since its inception in 2017, SJCG seeds and transplants have
gone to St. Francis Baptist parish men's group in the midtown
corridor. The men's group garden has flourished and expanded
over several seasons with future aspirations to teach gardening
skills to youth parishioners in the 2024 season.



Hope Grows &
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GROW LOCAL ST. JOE
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Social ties are important

to the wellbeing of people in a community since they can bring positive health effects and
community involvement. Community gardens allow for the creation of social ties and build a
greater feeling of community. These connections help reduce crime, empower residents and
allow residents to feel safe in their neighborhoods.

Benefits:

Increase access to
fresh foods

Help improve air
and soil quality

Reduce “food miles” that
are required to transport
nutritious food

Can reduce neighborhood
waste through composting

Positively impact the
urban micro-climate

Can replace impervious
structures and improve
water infiltration

Increase property value

Improve food security

Increase physical activity
through garden
maintenance activities

Improve dietary habits
through education

Increase fruit and
vegetable intake

Reduce risk of obesity and
obesity-related diseases

Improve mental health
and promote relaxation



Greenhouse &
Grant Happiness!

Looking Forward— Helping Hands,
Making an Impact & Giving Hope
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Let’s Grow Together!
Visit sjcgardens.org for volunteer opportunities.

Above, Emily volunteers in Greenhouse



1 The whole community of
St. Joseph will benefit from
the underserved to those
who give back. SICG strives
to equalize opportunity for
healthy choices and
promotes finding common
ground through gardening
that also leads to social and
economic benefits. Every
person in our community

2 has an opportunity for
growth, whether giving or
gaining. Community Gardens
have long been a way to
find that common ground.

Based on the data from
censusreporter.org, in 2022
Buchanan County residents
total 82,900, and 19.1% of
its population is below the
poverty line. That is 1.5 times

6 everyone in our community
passes through and gains
the promise of health and
longevity through the
power of nutritious food
options.

Please consider making
a donation so we can
continue to grow.

3 the rate nationally. Beyond
growing vegetables from
our community garden
sites, we offer knowledge to
people who want to
become sustainable food
sources by increasing their
food growing knowledge.

Our Harvest Box Program
served over 80 families in

4 two seasons with 460

harvest box deliveries. Last

year alone, our seed hub
distributed over 17,682
seeds. Our first year of
greenhouse growth grew

with 2,000 starters. We gave
those starters to partnership

community garden sites.
We hosted a discounted
sale to benefit the

Let’s Grow Together!

5 Organization's restocking
of supplies. We donated a
dwarf peach tree for the
Wyeth Tootle Mansion
pollinator garden. Provide
the gifted class of Robidoux
Middle School with garden
supplies with class visits.

We are an open-door
organization. We hope



Planting the Seed

& Watching the Growth

Our Organization has been evolving, and we are seeing

the impact, need, and curiosity from all. We have

actively pursued relationships with other nonprofits by

offering our support to help with their missions. Our $7,939
commitment to building the bridge of self-sustainability .

in gardening for health, mental, and physical agility, as
well as becoming a social resource of support, has been
our ultimate goal. Together, we can grow St. Joseph in a
positive direction.

Thank you so much for your contributions to the
St. Joseph Community Gardens. It is through your
support that we can keep growing. Since we are a
501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, all donations are
tax-deductible.

We also accept donations of seeds or gently used or
new gardening supplies, including pots, tools, etc.
Please email at www.sjcgardens.org if you are interested
in donating any of these supplies.

www.sjcgardens.org

Total
Raised

$49,646

$2,745 ‘
$854 .
$4,297 ‘



Looking ahead the future looks bright.

Past funding has put us in a position to promote, maintain,

and give gardens and community hope. Our need is to
continue to grow and provide sustainability. Our most

significant contributor has been the USDA Matching Grant

Fund of $33,000. Still, our most heartfelt has been the

donations and physical labor by our local entities like Eastside
Rotary Club, Mosaic Life Care, the leadership group of United
Way, Patterson Legan Group, Gertzma Financial Advisors,

St. Joseph Museums, local growers/farmers, and our

committed community patrons through in-kind donations.

These donations have given us the power to get started.

Where do we GROW from here? '

-

Educational Resources

Future funding received will go towards expanding our
community outreach within St. Joseph, Missouri. Our
goal is to develop community partnerships with other
local nonprofits and schools. By providing educational
resources, we will further our mission for our city.

Garden Site Expansion

Provide our partnership nonprofits with two raised
garden boxes within our new GROW TOGETHER
Program. This investment will nurture community
awareness and provide an opportunity for the youth
to have access to fresh-grown produce.

We are also expanding ease of utilities with a new
hydrant dedicated to and located within the Hamilton
Henderson Memorial Garden at the Wyeth Tootle
Mansion.

Empowerment Scholarship

We will be offering a SJCG Scholarship for the 2024
greenhouse/community gardens season to work and
learn part-time during the growing season. We want
this to be an annual opportunity and evolve as more
resources become available.




